
Flu positivity rates in San Benito County have been steadily rising with a significant jump to 35.5% in Week 4 of January.
This indicates a sharp rise in flu cases, suggesting flu season is intensifying.

Last year at this time, flu activity was lower, signaling the need for increased preventive actions like vaccination. 
Take action now to protect yourself and others.
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